
CC: 
Secretary (Automation/SSM) 

MOST IMMEDIATE 
Government of Pakistan 

Revenue Division 
Federal Board of Revenue 

[Admn/HR Wing] 
***** 

C.No.8(2)S(HRIS)/2017/125356-R Islamabad, the 10th  July, 2024 

To: - All Chief Commissioners/Directors General Inland Revenue 
All Chief Collectors/Directors General/Collectors Customs 

Subject: - VERIFICATION OF DOMICILE CERTIFICATES OF THE 
EMPLOYEES OF FBR BELONGING TO BALUCHISTAN 
PROVINCE.  

I am directed to refer to Board's letter of even number dated 12th  January, 
2024 on the above subject and to say that list of all serving officers/staff belonging to 
Baluchistan Province (including employees on deputation/training/leave but excluding 
those officers, who were initially appointed in BS-17 in IRS/PCS through CSS Exam) 
alongwith legible/attested copies of their domicile certificates,  is still awaited from most 
of the field formations. 

It is once again requested to kindly ensure submission of requisite 
information/ documents within a fortnight positively,  for onward submission to the 
Estabishment Divison (PPARC). 

The matter may be treated as Urgent  please. 

This issues with the approval of Member(Admn/HR), FBR 

Chief (Management/HR-Customs), FBR 
All Career Managers concerned, FBR(Hqrs). 
Web-Master PRAL (for uploading on FBR's website). 
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